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Heidi McIntyre-Wilkinson

From: Heidi McIntyre-Wilkinson
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 7:42 AM
To: 'lkmorris60@hotmail.com'
Cc: 'J.T. Workman IV'
Subject: Notice of Complete Application/CAFO Permit Renewal Acknowledgement for Morris Family Farms
Attachments: CN-1175 NOT for General NPDES Permit for Stormwater Discharges from Construction Activities (1) (1).pdf

Dear Mr. Morris, 
 

The Concentrated Animal Feeding Operation (CAFO) permit renewal application for your farm was received 
on September 9, 2015.  This letter is to inform you that your application has been reviewed and approved by TDA 
staff.  Your application materials have now been forwarded to the Tennessee Department of Environment and 
Conservation (TDEC) for permit issuance.   
 

PLEASE NOTE: This approval notice does not constitute a CAFO permit – it is merely meant to notify you that 
the application you submitted has been approved by TDA.  TDA approval of your application is a necessary step 
towards receiving a CAFO permit, but ultimately TDEC is the agency responsible for issuing your CAFO permit, and 
they may ask for additional information or materials.   
 

If you have additional questions regarding permit requirements or how to fulfill them, please feel free to 
contact me at (615) 837-5492 or Heidi.McIntyre-Wilkinson@tn.gov.  Please note: there is a Construction General 
Permit (TNR121424) still active for this site.  If all construction activities have been completed, you may want to 
consider terminating the permit.  I have attached a Notice of Termination for your use, in the event you decide to 
terminate your Construction General Permit. 
 
Sincerely, 
Heidi Wilkinson 

 
Heidi McIntyre-Wilkinson, Environmental Specialist 
Nonpoint Source and CAFO Programs 
Tennessee Department of Agriculture 
615-837-5492 
heidi.mcintyre-wilkinson@tn.gov 
http://www.tn.gov/agriculture/water/index.shtml 
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